
Zoning Board of Appeals 

Branford, Ct. 06405 

REVISED 

Notice of Decision 

The Branford Zoning Board of Appeals met at the Canoe Brook Senior Center, 11 Cherry 

Hill Road on Tuesday, June 20, 2017 at 7:00 p.m. to conduct Public Hearings on the 

following applications and the decisions are as follows: 

 

17/6 – 1.  Allyson Weymouth and Joel Slowik, 18 Forest Street Extension:  Granted. 

17/6 – 2.  Brian Love, 31 Thimble Islands Road:  Granted 

17/6 – 3. 1 Sybil Avenue/Connecticut Department of Transportation, 1 Sybil Avenue:  Granted 

17/6 – 4.  Buds Realty LLC/Connecticut Department of Transportation, 3-7 Linden Avenue: Granted 

17/6 – 5.  George E. Gercken/Connecticut Department of Transportation, 202 South Montowese 

Street:  Granted   

17/6 – 6.  Greg Cox, Owner/Tony Thompson, Applicant: 1 Fenway Road: Continued to July 18, 2017 

17/6 – 7.  Michael Corcoran, 1 Bishop Road: Granted 

James Sette 

 

Chairman 

                                                                                                                                                                              

To be published one time only June 28, 2017 

 

Email - The Sound – June 20, 2017 

 

Email – Branford Town Clerk – June 20. 2017 

 

 

 


